
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

 

  

 

 

 

Good News 

 

                                                                                    Value Focus for October 

          Value for July -  

Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  
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 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    

                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

The school is buzzing with activity. In Cedar 

class the children have been creating their 

own Christ the Redeemer model out of clay, 

their attention to detail has been impressive. 

Key Stage 2 have been busy rehearsing for 

the end of year production. Music and laughter 

fills the rooms and children are looking forward 

to the end of year events.  

Have an enjoyable weekend         

Best Wishes 

Mrs K. Yuen           

 

 

14th July – Summer Production at 

Chipping Warden Village Hall 

15th July – PTFA Barbecue 

18th July - Whole school visit to The 

Space Centre in Leicester 

20th July – Last day of term 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friendship 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 Royal Opera House Visit- 29th September  
We have once again been fortunate to be one of the 

few schools lucky enough to be awarded discounted 

tickets, this time to watch a Royal ballet performance 

at the Royal Opera House. This is a rare opportunity 

that we are pleased to have secured for children in 

Years 4-6. More details will follow in September. 

Thank you for the books for Sierra Leone 

 
 Please… can you send your child into 

school with a carrier bag. Over the next 

few days your child will be bringing 

pieces of work/ books home.  

 
                                  
                                  

                                   

Thank you for your donations 

so far. We have had a 

tremendous response. 

A week in the life of St Mary’s – 
We have been harvesting potatoes and 

strawberries from our vegetables plot; 

rehearsing for Shakespeare Rocks and just 

look at Cedar’s clay models.  
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